
The Corporation of the City of Kawartha Lakes 

Minutes 

Waste Management Advisory Committee Meeting 

 

WMAC2024-04 

Wednesday, May 1, 2024 

2:30 P.M. 

Weldon Room 

City Hall 

26 Francis Street, Lindsay, Ontario K9V 5R8 

 

Members: 

Councillor Dan Joyce 

Councillor Pat Warren 

Chris Appleton 

Brian S. Junkin 

Julia Taylor 

  

 

  

Accessible formats and communication supports are available upon request. The 

City of Kawartha Lakes is committed to accessibility for persons with disabilities. 

Please contact AgendaItems@kawarthalakes.ca if you have an accessible 

accommodation request.  
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1. Call to Order 

C. Appleton called the meeting to order at 2:29 p.m. Members Councillor D. 

Joyce, Councillor P. Warren, B. Junkin and J. Taylor were in attendance. 

  

Manager of Environmental Services D. Kerr, Director of Public Works B. 

Robinson and Administrative Assistant S. McKillop were also in attendance. 

  

Absent: Regulatory Compliance Officer K. Pantaleo 

2. Adoption of Agenda 

WMAC 2024-10 

Moved By J. Taylor 

Seconded By Councillor Joyce 

That the agenda be adopted as circulated. 

Carried 

 

3. Disclosures of Pecuniary Interest 

There were no declarations of pecuniary interest disclosed. 

4. Approval of the Minutes 

From March 13, 2024 

 

WMAC 2024-11 

Moved By Councillor Warren 

Seconded By J. Taylor 

That the minutes of the Waste Management Advisory Committee meeting held 

on May 1, 2024, be adopted as circulated. 

Carried 
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5. New Business 

5.1 WMAC 2024 Goals 

D. Kerr reviewed the goals for 2024. 

The Bulky Plastics program continues to prove successful with staff education 

and increased staff inspections to remove any contamination.  D. Kerr advised 

the Committee that the bulky plastics are recycled by being used for 

infrastructure cover and building products that were formerly made of wood. 

Councillor D. Joyce presented a proposed bin for the Source Separated Organics 

program (SSO).  The Committee and staff discussed different scenarios of 

collection, promotion and education and By-Law amendment requirements.  D. 

Kerr advised that a collection analysis will be part of the Integrated Waste 

Management Strategy. 

  

B. Junkin inquired on the progress of the Construction and Demolition program 

(C&D).  There are more vendors that accept more materials now than when the 

program first started.  The Committee inquired about the expansion of the C&D 

program to the rest of the landfill sites. 

5.2 2023 CKL Diversion Program Net Savings 

D. Kerr presented to the Committee the diversion programs net savings, which 

includes landfill space savings at $150/tonne.  B. Robinson explained that the 

density of the item determines the landfill savings.  The $150/tonne cost includes 

opening, maintaining and closing of a cell.  The Committee is requesting the 

revenue from tipping fees be included in the revenue.  This will be provided at a 

future meeting. 

6. Public Comment Period 

No comments. 

7. Next Meeting 

The next meeting will be Wednesday, August 14th at 2:30 p.m. in the Weldon 

Room, City Hall. 
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8. Adjournment 

WMAC 2024-12 

Moved By J. Taylor 

Seconded By Councillor Warren 

That the Waste Management Advisory Committee Meeting adjourn at 3:53 p.m. 

Carried 

 


